
From: Emily Salvette <esalvette@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for Request ZBA22-001; 2012 Washtenaw Ave 
 

 
I don't approve of the City micromanaging changes on residents' properties. That said, I find the 
proposed changes by the homeowner perfectly acceptable and hope you will approve the variance.  
 
Emily Salvette 
2016 Devonshire  
 

 You don't often get email from esalvette@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  

mailto:esalvette@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:esalvette@gmail.com
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

